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“I’m thrilled for Amber, her mother Debra, fiancé Derrick, and all those who love and have been 
praying for this “hometown healthcare hero.” Her return is an important milestone in Dallas County’s 
fight against Ebola. She returns to us Ebola-free and I know her big smile and strong spirit will serve 
as a huge boost to the staff of Presbyterian Hospital and to all of North Texas. She asked in her press 
statement that we be mindful and prayerful of the thousands of families in West Africa affected by 
Ebola. I echo her sentiments and offer my observation that her request gives us a window into the 
soul of this remarkable and heroic nurse.” 
 
 
Contact: Lauren Trimble, Chief of Staff for Judge Jenkins/PIO for Ebola Incident Management Center 
Lauren.Mish@dallascounty.org 
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